
 

  
  

  

  

 

 

17 April 2020 

 

Kia ora families/whānau 
 
 
You may have heard yesterday the Government announced that when the country moves to Alert 
Level 3 ECE’s and schools would be opening for children from 0 to year 10.   The government will 
announce on Monday 20th April when we will be moving from Alert Level 4 to Level 3. 
 
There are still of lot of questions and planning to work through at this stage to determine how and 
which kindergartens will be reopening.  One of the first steps will be to identify the number of 
children that will need to attend kindergarten, so we will be emailing out a survey to all families 
early next week.   
 
We will keep you updated as soon as further details are known. 
 
Stay safe in your bubbles. 
 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
Charmaine and Norma 
 
 
Charmaine Hakaraia/Norma Roberts 
HCK General Mangers  
 


